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Revitalizing Downtown Muscatine

For years, downtown Muscatine has struggled as retail, restaurant and tourism activity has gone to nearby cities, such as Iowa City, Cedar Rapids and the Quad Cities, simply due to a lack of solid downtown infrastructure and a deficiency in accommodations and corporate meeting facilities. Even with the recent renovations to Riverside Park and the establishment of the riverfront promenade as a “destination” within the city, Muscatine tourism has not found the foothold needed to sustain economic growth in the area.

Hotel and conference center projects are known to be catalysts of economic development, and the developers of The Merrill Hotel & Conference Center believe that the project will act as an economic engine that will provide the foundation Muscatine needs to make downtown businesses thrive. The property will accomplish this initially during its development phase as the construction of the hotel itself is expected to have a significant economic impact on both the state of Iowa and on Muscatine County. Estimates predict the project will generate approximately $81 million and 550 jobs within Iowa, while the construction will translate to an approximate economic impact of $19 million and 100 jobs within Muscatine County over a two-year period. 

Once the hotel is operating, The Merrill will directly employ 70 individuals and will attract new corporate, group meeting and leisure demand into downtown Muscatine that will indirectly create approximately 13 jobs at nearby businesses. This influx of activity will bring a steady stream of approximately 80+ visitors into the area each day. These visitors will boost revenues of local businesses as each person creates additional demand for restaurant/bar revenue, entertainment and retail, thereby lifting property values and improving the district’s tax base. Over a 10-year span, the total economic impact of the project on Muscatine County is predicted to be approximately $31 million.

